
Home and School Association Meeting- May 9, 2023
Principal’s Report

Staffing
Paula Neill & Colleen Boyer announced their retirements.
Major changes with staffing as both schools are merging. Not all staffing has been finalized.The
Admin teams for the fall are Doyle Moar and Suzanne Calder at Crescentview. Tracy Vanstone
and Natalie Guimond-Low at École Arthur Meighen.

Upcoming events include:
Ks-Centennial Cup - Kindergartens, swimming, K Picnic
Grade 1s- MB Ag Museum, swimming
Grade 2s-swim lessons, Spruce Woods, MB Museum
Grade 3s-Delta, swimming, Oak Hammock
Grade 4s-Delta, swimming, National Indigenous Day, Stonewall Quarry

May 10-Fred Fox 1:00 p.m.- Terry’s brother
June 13-Musical 1:30 p.m.
June 19 & 20-Tee Pee tales and set up
June 23 Assembly
June 30-Report cards to go out

Focus right now is on hiring staff, moving, Ready, set, go and catchment area possible changes.

All Home and School members are invited to a dinner on June 14th at 6:00 p.m.l.

Tracy Vanstone
Principal


